Patenaude, Lindsey

From: Linda Gasser <gasserlinda@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 12:11 PM

To: serge.imbrogno@ontario.ca

Cc: lisa.trevisan@ontario.ca; minister.mecp@ontario.ca; celeste.dugas@ontario.ca; Clerks Durham

Region; ClerksExternalEmail; Park, Lindsey; JFrench-QP@ndp.on.ca; lorne.coeco@pc.ola.org;
rod.phillips@pc.ola.org; peter.bethlenfalvy@pc.ola.org; Kerry Meydam; Wendy Bracken;
mail=regionalclerk@york.ca

Subject: No response from MECP to date - June 11th Letter to L. Trevisan, Director Central Region MECP -
Concerns re AMESA monitoring reporting re DYEC
Attachments: 2021 June Letter to L. Trevisan, Director Central Region MECP re AMESA data reporting DYEC

(FINAL).pdf; Doc 2 - 20181017 AMESA Long Term Sampling Work Plan - Final.docx; Doc 4 - Revised
AMESA Work Plan 04 11 17.pdf; Doc 5. May 11.17 Sandra Thomas to DR and Covanta staff.pdf; Doc 3
- Letter April 2016 to MoE re Amesa Work Plan.pdf; Doc 7 - March 24 2017 Comparison Test
Approach Method Memo.pdf; 2019 September 17 MECP Response to Questions to W. Bracken - re
June 2019 DYEC Information Session.pdf

Importance: High

EXTERNAL

Good afternoon:

The June 11th letter and attachments were sent to Ms. Lisa Trevisan. To date we have not received a reply.

Therefore | write to you, Deputy Minister Imbrogno, asking that you please review this matter and direct the
appropriate parties at MECP responsible for this file to respond to our concerns at the earliest opportunity. Durham staff
advised their Council at their meeting in June that Durham staff had spoken with MECP about the contents of our letter.

These are serious and very long standing concerns that your Ministry has long been aware of.

| would appreciate if you could give this matter your closest attention at the earliest opportunity and to ensure that we
get a response soon - it's been over two months already.

Thank you for your attention.
Linda Gasser
Whitby

(the letter co-authors copied here - Kerry Meydam and Wendy Bracken)

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Resending - Letter to L. Trevisan, Director Central Region MECP -Concerns re AMESA monitoring reporting re
DYEC
Date:Fri, 11 Jun 2021 15:30:54 -0400



From:Linda Gasser <gasserlinda@gmail.com>
To:lisa.trevisan@ontario.ca
CC:Kerry Meydam <ksam2@rogers.com>, Wendy Bracken <wendy-ron@Sympatico.Ca>, celeste.dugas@ontario.ca,
Clerks Durham Region <Clerks@durham.ca>, Clerks Dept. Clarington <clerks@clarington.net>,
mail=regionalclerk@york.ca <regionalclerk@york.ca>, lindsey.park@pc.ola.org, JFrench-QP@ndp.on.ca,
lorne.coe@pc.ola.org, rod.phillips@pc.ola.org, peter.bethlenfalvy@pc.ola.org, minister.mecp@ontario.ca

Good afternoon:
I'm resending my message from a few minutes ago as it sent prematurely, in error. My apologies.

Attached is a letter | submit on behalf of Wendy Bracken, Kerry Meydam and myself. We raise a number of concerns
around AMESA monitoring reporting to date.

We ask this you give this your closest attention at the earliest opportunity.
Kind regards.

Linda Gasser, Whitby

Wendy Bracken, Newcastle

Kerry Meydam, Courtice

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Letter to L. Trevisan, Director Central Region MECP -Concerns re AMESA monitoring reporting re DYEC
Date:Fri, 11 Jun 2021 15:23:17 -0400
From:Linda Gasser <gasserlinda@gmail.com>
Reply-To:Linda Gasser <gasserlinda@gmail.com>
To:lisa.trevisan@ontario.ca
CC:Kerry Meydam <ksam2@rogers.com>, Wendy Bracken <wendy-ron@Sympatico.Ca>,
celeste.dugas@ontario.ca, Clerks Durham Region <Clerks@durham.ca>, Clerks Dept. Clarington
<clerks@clarington.net>, mail=regionalclerk@vyork.ca <regionalclerk@york.ca>, lindsey.park@pc.ola.org,
JFrench-QP@ndp.on.ca




